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October 24, 1939
Sir Edward Beatty, O.B.E.

Dear Sir Edward,
nothing about Mr. ti.EarlHopper, who 

Foundation at Oglethorpe University 
In the meantime I am retaining

I am afraid 1 can tell you 
is supposed to be Director of a Pea-Q

I shall make some enquiries.Georgia, tut 
your file. is very much to this.I doubt if there

Yours sincerely,


